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MHRA is working with the Advertising Standards Authority to ensure compliance for advertising of botulinum toxin products on social media.  In May 2020 we referred 9  social media advertising cases to the ASA.  

You can see details of MHRA guidance for providers that offer medicinal treatment services in Appendix 6 of the MHRA Blue Guide.

